
January 3, 1984 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Office of Inspection and Enforcement 
Region V 
1450 Maria Lane, Suite 210 
Walnut Creek, CA 94596-5368 

Attention: Mr. John B. Martin, Regional Administrator 

Dear Sir: 

Subject: Docket Nos. 50-206, 50-361 and 50-362 
San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station, Units 1, 2 and 3 

This letter is to advise you of recent organizational 
changes made within the Southern California Edison Company. The former Nuclear Engineering and Operations Department headed by 
Robert Dietch has been reorganized to reflect the following two 
new Departments: 

o Nuclear Generation Site Department - Harold B. Ray, 
Vice President and Site Manager 

o Nuclear Engineering, Safety and Licensing 
Department - Kenneth P. Baskin, Vice President 

In addition, the Quality Assurance Organization has been transferred from the Advanced Engineering Department headed 
by Charles B. McCarthy to the Nuclear Engineering, Safety and Licensing Department.  
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Edison is in the process of preparing appropriate 
changes to licensing documentation to reflect the above changes and will submit them in the near future.  

Sincerely, 

Kenneth P. Baskin 
Vice President 
Nuclear Engineering, Safety and 
Licensing 

JKThomas:4402Q 
cc: H. P. Rood - NRR 

A. E. Chaffee - NRC Resident Inspector - San Onofre



UNITED STATES ISTT CLASS MA 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION POSTAGE & ESPAI 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555 As c 
PERMIT No 

OFFICIAL BUSINESS 
PENALTY FOR PRIVATE USE, $300 

191770079429 99999 
SOUTHERN FORNIA EDISON CO 
C B 1 THY 
T VIC RESIDENT 

BOX 800 
OSENEAD CA 91770 

RECE71VE, 
RCsIva 

JAN 06 JANG 6 934 Law ! 
C. A- MCCARTHY


